
 

Wednesday February 14th Preps Rest Day ( No school for preps
except if scheduled for their assessments this day)

Monday 12th February  Swimming at Orbost 1:30-2:30pm Group 3 and 4 ONLY
Wednesday 14th February Preps Rest Day ( No school for preps
except if scheduled for their assessments this day)
Thursday 15th February  Swimming Carnival at Orbost (all students)
Friday 16th February Hockey Clinic 
Monday 19th February Swimming at Orbost 1.30-2.30 Group 1 and 2 ONLY
Monday 19th February School Council Meeting 5:30pm
Wednesday 21st February Preps Rest Day ( No school for preps
except if scheduled for their assessments this day)
Friday 23rd February Pub Raffle Night 

Remember to bring
your bathers and towel

on swimming days!
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Learning together, Growing together 

 ASSEMBLY
 Exciting news families, as a result of students requesting more sport in their days, teachers have decided
that school assembly will be moved to Wednesday afternoons, 3pm, to allow Huff ‘n’ Puff every day of the
week! AND we would love to see You at assembly. This weekly meeting is run by students and is a
celebration of our week. We hope to see you at 3pm at the undercover area on Wednesday next week.

MARLO PRIMARY CUTS DOWN ON WASTE!
 This term, our student leadership team have decided that they are going to encourage students to pack
waste free lunches. Each day, students who bring lunch boxes free of waste will put their names into a tub,
which will be used to choose students to win prizes at assembly.
Marlo Primary is dedicated to cutting back our impact on the planet and we ask you to support our
students in this quest.

BUSY SUMMER
 You may notice some changes at MPS when you visit this term, after a busy summer of work at our school.
We would like to thank the contractors who have worked hard to install new paths, table & chairs,
automatics doors and more. 
Also, thanks to Richard and Kiely for their work repairing and beautifying many areas of our school.
At the end of 2023, School Council also approved the purchase of a defibrillator, which is now installed and
set up in the staff room.
Nicole Pollard
Principal 



In theIn theIn the   
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Prep and Year 1 
with Miss Breezy 

We are so happy to welcome our new 8
prep students to the P/1 class. In their
first week we learnt all about working
in pairs, groups and individually. We
have explored our school and spent

lots of time getting to know each other
through games, art and play. 

We are learning 
to make a 

pattern with shapes, 
stickers and 

beads!
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Year 2 and Year 3 
with Miss Treacy

The year 2/3 students have had a
magnificent start to the year. Their passion

for reading and writing is clear as they
independently sorted their classroom

library into categories.  They have also been
fantastic leaders to our younger students

during STEM.
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Year 3, Year 4, Year 5 and Year 6
with Mr Pashos and Ange 

The senior students have got to work straight
away! They have been learning about maths in

nature by exploring Fibonacci maths. Our senior
student leaders lead our first Wednesday

afternoon assembly and should be commended
on their preparation  and 

engaging items.  They have begun buddy
reading with the junior class. 








